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St. Matthew’s W
CofE Primary School




THEME – Teddy Bears’ Picnic  


Our theme for the second half of this term is: Teddy Bears’ Picnic – where we will be listening to a range of stories about bears, making picnic food and having a picnic together in the forest school.





WOW box/postcards home 


Please celebrate your child’s achievements with us. If your child does something to be proud of write it down on a WOW card and send it into school.   Some of you may have already received a postcard from Miss Ritchie, this is another reward system to acknowledge if your child does something amazing.





Lending Library


Please continue to support your child’s reading by sharing their exciting library book each week and returning it on a Wednesday to be changed. Did you know the children have a weekly visit for a story time session in the new school library.








THEME – The World Around Us!


Our theme for the first half of this term is: The world around us!   During the weeks ahead we will be concentrating on developing your child’s understanding of the different places we visit in our everyday lives with a particular focus on the town, the park and the seaside.  We have a visit from the ‘Road Safety’ team planned to help the children to learn about keeping themselves safe when near busy roads.


 











                





Communication and Language


As part of this term’s theme we will be teaching the children about our local areas and beyond.  We will be building their vocabulary with a focus on what they can see day-to -day and on their travels.  You can support them by talking to them about what you see when coming to nursery, visiting the shops or going to the park etc.  








animals and their babies e.g. sheep/lamb, cow/calf etc .  We will be extending our vocabulary and knowledge by having discussions about the ways in which the animals live in the world.  We will be observing and talking about different things that are growing both in the earth and on the earth.











PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR READING BOOK BACK TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY.





























RE/Festivals 


We will be celebrating Eid with all our nursery children.  





Maths


This term the children will be focusing on using prepositional language e.g. on, in, behind, in front of etc to talk about where things are and will be discussing routes and locations.  You can help your child by talking about the journey you make to nursery and looking for numbers on front doors, cars and buses. 











are now working on number recognition, we are playing lots of different games where we find the correct numeral with a variety of different resources.  We are also working hard to get more accurate with our counting of physical things e.g. 5 dinosaurs or movements such as hopping and clapping. 





 number of objects  and movements e.g. 5 jumps 








Phonics


At group time we continue to play lots of games from Letters and Sounds and to use the Read Write Inc programme. Children are beginning to understand that a letter represents a sound and we use the sound a letter makes and not the letter name e.g. a not A (A equals ay).  Some children will be starting to build CVC words e g cat, dog





Nursery 








